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Lon,
 
This is reference to the amendment request dated March 7, 2013 to add a location of
use at the Braxton County Memorial Hospital.  On April 3, 2013 we spoke and I
requested the following additional information:
 

1.    A letter signed by both parties addressing the permitted use of byproduct
material at the client’s address and the authority and responsibilities of the
mobile service provider and the client.  In addition, I asked for documentation
of a clear contractual agreement concerning access to the location of use for
the purpose of decontamination or removal of licensed material from the
location of use in the event of disharmony between CDL and Braxton County
Community Hospital. 

2.    Describe the scope of activities that will be performed at this location.  Will
patient dosages be transported to this location from your base hot lab or
delivered directly to the proposed site?

3.    Describe the controls that will be implemented to ensure that licensed materials
are under your control and not accessible to unauthorized individuals (i.e.
hospital staff).  Specifically, the provided diagram indicates that the camera
room is a secured area and the hot lab is a restricted area.  Define what you
mean by restricted vs. secured areas.  Will non-licensee staff have unescorted
access to these areas or will CDL have control of these areas?

4.    Pertaining to Braxton County Memorial Hospital, I will need; (1) request to
terminate their license, (2) a closeout survey, and (3) address what will be
done with their sealed sources?

 
To date, I have heard from Braxton County concerning the termination of their
license.  They provided a closeout survey, leak test results and a request to terminate
their license concurrent with the issuance of the CDL license.  In addition, they stated
that CDL would be taking possession of their sealed sources.  Records indicate that
they possess a cesium-137 (SN# 561-21-12, cobalt-57 SN# BM06057E09058104,
and cobalt-57 SN# 1566-069.  In addition to rsponding to items 1 through 3 above,
please confirm that CDL will be taking possession of the above stated sealed
sources.
 
If you have any questions feel free to give me a call or respond by e-mail.
 
Tara L. Weidner
Senior Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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